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Letter from the Editor 
Howdy y’all! 
  
Welcome to Fifth General! I hope that everyone has some exciting plans 
for Thanksgiving (if you celebrate it). And let it be known that “staying 
in your apartment alone and playing videogames” still totally qualifies as 
an exciting plan. It’s what I’ll be doing. 
 
I’m very excited to taste what all the electee teams have baked and hear 
the yells they’ve written. I have some high expectations based on the 
performances from previous years… 
 
Have a great break everyone! 
– Josh Polzin 

Upcoming Events: 
SafeHouse Center Ann 
Arbor 
Dec 1, 1 – 5 PM  
 
LinkedIn Headshots 
Dec 5, 3 - 4 PM  
 
Comedy 4 Cancer 
Dec 5, 6 PM – 11 PM 
 
KnitWits III 
Dec 5, 7 –  8:30 PM  
 
Kiwanis 
Dec 7, 9 AM – 1 PM  
 
Banquet 
Dec 7, 6 PM – 9 PM  
 
NCSI Talk 
Dec 9, 12 – 1 PM  
 
New Initiatives IV 
Dec 10, 6:30 – 7:30 PM 
 
ENGR 101 Post-Exam 
Snacks 
Dec 16, 9 – 10 AM 

This is Ben, Megan’s dog! According to her, he’s a bit of an idiot 
that doesn’t understand the fundamental concept of fetch. 
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